"andy Strangewax

N

From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk

Sent: 29 October 2014 23:32

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2014/0635/FL - Case Officer Miss Helen Webster - Received
from Mr chris Irvine at Whitestone, Downdale road, Staintondale, Scarborough,
YOL130EZ

The garage is set very high relative to the house and the eaves level is higher making it seem to dominate
the property.the window on the west elevation seems unnecessary given the large open front of the
building.external lighting could cause a light pollution problem if it comes on automatically at dusk as it
does on the main house.The garage is already substantially complete.

Comments made by Mr chris Irvine of Whitestone, Downdale road, Staintondale, Scarborough, YO130EZ
Preferred Method of Contact is Post

Comment Type is Comment
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